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Unclassified Summary of Final Determination

Date of Final Determination Detainee Name Detainee ISN
20 August 2015 Omar Khalif Mohammed Abu Baker Mahjour Umar 695

The Periodic Review Board, by consensus, determined continued law of war detention of the detainee is no longer necessary to protect
against a continuing significant threat to the security of the United States.

While the Board acknowledges the detainee's past terrorist-related activities and connections, it found that the risk the detainee
presents can be adequately mitigated by: the detainee's significantly compromised health condition; the detainee's record of compliance
with camp rules, and positive, constructive role in the detention environment, including mediating concerns raised between other
detainees and guard staff; and the detainee's recent engagement with his family illustrating his intent to move forward in a positive
manner.

The PRB recommends transfer to a country with the ability to provide structured, inpatient medical care to adequately address his
physical and mental health needs. The Board recommends transfer to an Arabic speaking country to facilitate the detainee's medical
treatment and in accordance with his preference. The PRB also recommends appropriate security assurances as determined by the
Guantanamo Detainee Transfer Working Group, with special attention to those that would mitigate the threat the detainee may pose
with respect to propaganda, recruitment, and training of others.

The Board encourages the detainee to positively engage with the JITF-GTMO medical staff while the US Government undertakes
transfer efforts.

1

Approved for Public Release
UNCLASSIFIED




